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Pien, Janet

From: Jeanne Howard [jmhoward63@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, November 24, 2012 7:31 AM
To: Pien, Janet
Subject: SW bike path lights

To Whom etc... 
I ride the SW bike path to my night shift job downtown and, as someone who has nearly taken out a few

pedestrians and their hapless dogs, I am all in favor of  lighting the path. I have so many blinkers and spots on
my bike that I look like the 4th of July when I ride but although I am laughably visible, there's nothing more I

can do to see the many dark clothed ,dark dog walking folks I pass. Scary.

Jeanne Howard
1126 Sunridge Dr

Madison, WI 53711


